Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I'm pleased to share that Pastor Daniel Greg will be installed as our new pastor during a special service at 4:30 PM on Sunday, September 28th and we will have an installation reception following the service.

In the interim period, we will be blessed by the presence of several guest pastors who will lead our worship services.

## **Reception**

We are planning to have a pot luck reception in the gym following the installation service and would ask for people interested in bringing something to sign up on the sign up sheet outside of the church/school office.

Please keep Pastor Greg in your prayers as we move through this season of change.

With gratitude and hope,

Jay Witt

Chairman of the Congregation



Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I'm pleased to share that Pastor Daniel Greg will be installed as our new pastor during a special service at 4:30 PM on Sunday, September 28th and we will have an installation reception following the service.

In the interim period, we will be blessed by the presence of several guest pastors who will lead our worship services.

## **Reception**

We are planning to have a pot luck reception in the gym following the installation service and would ask for people interested in bringing something to sign up on the sign up sheet outside of the church/school office.

Please keep Pastor Greg in your prayers as we move through this season of change.

With gratitude and hope,

Jay Witt

Chairman of the Congregation

